
NOTICE 
 

CONCERNING THE POSSIBLE GATHERING OF A MAJORITY OF 
MEMBERS OF THE SCOTTSDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT #48 

GOVERNING BOARD 
 

February 10, 2018 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board and to the general public 
that it is likely that on Saturday, February 10, 2018, one to five members of the 
Governing Board will attend the Parada del Sol Parade, starting at Drinkwater Blvd 
and Scottsdale Road, Scottsdale, AZ.  Legal action will not be proposed or taken.  This 
Notice is provided as a courtesy and is not required by the Arizona Open Meeting Law, 
ARS Title 38, Chapter 3, Article 3.1. 
 
 
Date Posted: February 8, 2018 
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